
 
 

Town of Carrboro - Parking Summit  

January 31, 2014 

9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Century Center 

As promised, the Town will be hosting a parking summit for downtown business 
and property owners.  The Town has an interest in facilitating opportunities for 
shared parking amongst business/property owners.  Many of you already have 
parking sharing agreements with fellow businesses.  Some of you are in need of 
parking and some of you may have excess parking to share.  To be clear, what is 
meant by excess is you have spaces that are not being utilized during all the hours 
of the day or every day of the week.  For example, your business may be a 9 – 5 
office weekday business use, and there is a restaurant that needs evening and 
weekend parking nearby, that would be an opportunity to share.   

We would like to hear from you if you have parking needs or more parking than 
you need!  There will be three (3) repetitive sessions and participants can choose 
to attend one or all three of the sessions.  There will be a new session with a short 
presentation by staff beginning at 9:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m., and 2:30 p.m.  

I. Introductions 
II. Why are we here today?  – Defining the problem statement – a short 

presentation by the Town staff. 
III. Large group conversation 
IV. Small group conversations ( as needed) 

 

 


